
Dear Chair Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, 

I urge you to vote NO on HB 1522. 

Special accommodations are made all the time for our students in order to be successful in a school 

environment. We have special education teachers for those with learning disabilities, Occupational, 

Physical, and Speech Therapy, assistance for those with autism, and the list goes on and on. 

 

We want all our students to be in a safe and supportive environment, including our transgender 

students. Please do not single them out as if they didn’t exist. 

 

 

Naomi Franek 

Fargo, ND 


